
 

PINCKNEY NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION MEETING OUTCOMES 
July 21, 2018    LMH - Meeting Room D South  Meeting called to Order at 10:07 a.m. 

 

 

MEETING PARTICIPANTS 
Kate Kuzmyak, Nick Kuzmyak, Pat Miller, Bart Littlejohn, Steve Braswell, David Unekis, Rachel Stumblingbear, Paul 

Jefferson, Russ Johnson, Rich Webb, plus 5 others. 

 

AGENDA/PREVIOUS MEETING OUTCOMES APPROVAL 
The agenda was approved, and last month’s meeting outcomes were approved. (motions, and 2nds to be later amended) 

 
Treasurer’s Report 
The remaining funds from the last meeting ($3,071) were used for the picnic postcard.  The remainder will be used for the 

mid-summer newsletter and to pay our coordinator.   

 
Speaker Presentation  
Guests Russ Johnson, Rich Webb, and others gave a presentation on the new Sterile Processing Project.  It would involve 

expanding the northeastern portion of the building into to the adjacent parking lots eliminating 22 spots but with addition 

of 17 spots at 4th and Maine the offset would be smaller.  Additionally, they hoped that parking would be less of problem 

in future due to a great deal of their outpatient services moving west of town.  They all mentioned that in their long terms 

plans that they would probably eliminate the housing at 5th and Maine but it would probably be 5 – 7 years down the line.  

They were open to working with Pinckney and housing entities on way to bring back the housing that could be potentially 

lost before then. 

 
Business Items: 
We voted on the neighborhood plan and it was approved with the provision that it be a living document and open to 

necessary amendments.  Kate and Nick mentioned that they would like PNA to consider forming a committee to further 

explore the ideas brought forth in the neighborhood plan, and we if we could to add it to next month’s agenda.  Their hope 

was that we can continuously work with and improve upon the plan so that hopefully it won’t be another 40 years until we 

have a new one. It was widely approved. 

 
Update, Reports, Upcoming Events 

• LAN Report: They talked about the traffic issues at 7th & Tennessee and the need for traffic calming in area.  The 

mayor, vice-mayor, and chief of police were present. 

• June Picnic Recap: The event went well with a little over 100 people who came through the event.  A little over 

100lbs of food donations were collected for Just Food. 

• Fourth of July Recap: Seemed to go well under the inaugural year of promotion under Mike Logan.  He said it will 

be even more efficient next year when he has more time to plan for it. 

• Walk Pinckney: It is a positive event for the neighborhood. Approximately 30 percent of households contacted 

answer knocks at their door. Next date August 11. Meet at the parking lot on 4th & Arkansas, northwest side. 

• Capital Improvements - It was noted that there was quite a bit of speeding on 4th street and that it could benefit from 

traffic calming devices.  We asked if there were other areas in the neighborhood that might need them as well; and 

will solicit further opinion through our publications. As much information as possible would be needed for a future 

grant proposal. 

 

Future Meetings/Activities 

• August 18 - LMH 

• September 15 - LMH 

• September ? - Neighborhood garage sale?  

• October 20 - LMH  

• October 28 – Trunk or Treat 

• November 17 – LMH  

 
 
 
Meeting adjourned. (motions, and 2nds to be later amended) 


